
Lauren Lynch Flick
tel: 202.663.8166

lauren.lynch.flick@pillsburylaw.com

May 1, 2023

Via E-Mail

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street, NE
Washington, DC 20554

Re: KSRN(AM), FIN: 12810, Los Alamos, NM

Dear Mr. Nguyen:

On behalf of Gillian Sutton, licensee of the above-referenced station, this letter is to 
advise that the station will not be resuming operations on this date and, inasmuch as 
the station has been silent since May 1, 2022, the licensee is hereby surrendering the 
attached license to the station per staff request.

Very truly yours,

/s/

Lauren Lynch Flick


